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13145 S. Blackbob Road ● Olathe, KS 66062 ● 913-780-6023 ● www.bslcks.org 

Connecting people to Jesus as we gather, grow, and go. 
 

 
 

PHASE 1 CONSTRUCTION 

 

This week we will are highlighting the work being 

done to construct the Maintenance Building.  

 

Thanks to BLSC members Tom Bremer, Keith Gloe, 

and Mike Johnson for assisting in the framing of 

the Maintenance Building! Laborers for Christ sent 

two additional helpers: Mike Crane and Charlie 

Adams (2nd generation LFCer). 
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PARISH ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

CHURCH MAILBOXES  As we work toward more 

people coming back to in-person 

worship, please take a few minutes to 

retrieve the items in your mailboxes. The 

office staff would truly appreciate it!  
 

LAWNMOWING HELP NEEDED!! We need several 

people to help with lawn mowing. Some of our 

volunteers from last year are 

unable to continue. If interested, 

please contact Mike Johnson at 

816-686-5478 or email him at 

66215mikej@gmail.com. 
 

ALTAR GUILD is looking for help as we welcome more 

members back to in church worship. Our responsibility 

include cleaning the altar area and filing the oil candles. 

This can be done anytime during the week. Sunday 

duties include setting up communion for 8 and 

10:45 services, and cleaning up after each service. 

Couples are invited or we can pair you up with another 

person. Please email Carol Brandt at 

ddcabrandt@att.net or call 913-645-3780 if you are 

willing to help or have any questions. 
 

MEN'S BIBLE STUDY TO RESUME MEETING IN 

PERSON After meeting virtually the past year, the 

Men's Bible Study group will resume gathering in 

person on Wednesday, June 2nd, 6:30 am at Beautiful 

Savior. After June 2nd, we will continue meeting in 

person at Beautiful Savior every Wednesday at 6:30 a.m. 

as long as circumstances allow. If you have been 

thinking of joining the group, now is a great time to join 

your brothers in Christ as we study God's Word, lift each 

other up through fellowship, and share breakfast each 

week.  Right now, we are studying 1 Corinthians.  If you 

are interested in joining, simply show up.  The only 

thing you need to bring is your appetite!  If you have 

any questions or would like to be added to the email 

distribution list, please contact Chuck Tuttle. 

 

THIS WEEK IN SUNDAY SCHOOL The account of 

Isaiah serves as today’s lesson, “Promising Prophet.” In 

an amazing vision of the Lord in glory upon His throne 

in heaven, God asks Isaiah, “Whom shall I send?” Isaiah 

responds, “Here I am! Send Me.” (Isaiah 6:8) Isaiah’s 

prophecies extend beyond the destruction and 

captivity of Judah to the extensive details concerning 

the coming of the Messiah and His sacrifice for the 

salvation of His people. 
 

WORSHIP RESOURCES 

Lectionary Images for May 30 

https://www.bslcks.org/wp-

content/uploads/2021/05/2021-05-30_lectionary-

images.pdf 

 

Children’s Worship Notes May 30 

https://www.bslcks.org/wp-

content/uploads/2021/05/2021-05-30_childrens-

worship-notes.pdf 
 

GOD’S WONDER LAB VBS 

Friendly Reminder: 

THANK YOU to all who donated 

items for VBS! If you took a 

sticky note, but haven't brought 

the item(s), please bring them THIS Sunday (5/30). 

Please put them on, under, around the VBS table! 
 

Questions regarding VBS please speak with Amber 

Goeglein, Kara Herrs, Kerri Schlef. In-Person VBS 

Option is now closed.  Virtual VBS Option via the 

sign-up link: 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090A4FAEAD2AA

46-gods. Volunteers (must have finished 6th grade) 

 

BEAUTIFUL SAVIOR LUTHERAN YOUTH GROUPS 

FUNDRAISER. Please help us raise funds for our new 

youth group room and Mission trips. Please fill 33 

gallon bags with items to donate to SAVERS. You can 

drop off your bags to church starting July 18th. (Note 

the change of date!) Start collecting your items! 

Questions, call Jennifer Bertels at 913-735-5817 or 

email Jenniferbertels@gmail.com. Types of things to 

donate: clothing, shoes, bedding/linens, hats, purses, 

bags, jackets, boots, towels, belts, jewelry, backpacks. 

Thank you in advance for your donations!   

 

YOUNG ADULT MINISTRY 

Dear brothers and sisters in Christ,  

Young Adult Ministry has been meeting over the past 

few months to discuss the history of the Christian 

church, based on our reading Christian History Made 
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Easy by Dr. Timothy Paul Jones. It has given us the 

opportunity to reflect on what the Church has dealt 

with in the past and how it informs our actions for 

today. It has been my pleasure going through this with 

you all. For those who are interested in joining, you can 

still feel free to come and join us at Beautiful Savior in 

the sanctuary from 7:30 – 9:00 pm or at 7:45 pm on 

BSLC’s YouTube page online for our remaining 

sessions: June 10 (Chapter 10), June 24 (Chapter 11), 

and July 8 (Chapter 12). 
 

WOMEN’S MINISTRIES 
 

LUTHERAN WOMAN'S QUARTERLY 

In the Spring Issue, Jeanie (Tuttle) Zeller was found in 

a photo. Who will you recognize on page 27 of the 

Summer Issue? Pick one up when they arrive. They are 

free and full of great articles, Bible studies, and LWML 

news from across the nation! 

 

LWML KANSAS DISTRICT MISSION GRANTS PAID 

We praise God and you faithful mite givers that the 

LWML Kansas District mission grants #4 to Lutheran 

Bible Translators for $5000 and #5 for the TIG 

Partnership in Garden City, Lakin, and Ulysses for $4500 

have been PAID IN FULL!!  Our focus now turns to 

KansaSEED LCMS Kansas District Deaf Ministry . Please 

lift this ministry up in your prayers and consider 

donating to the LWML Mite Box to financially support 

them. Thank you! 

 

PRESCHOOL NEWS 
 

SUMMER CAMP #1 WAS LEGO CAMP on Wednesday, 

May 26th.  The camp was completely full with lots of 

very excited “campers” of all ages!  The children painted 

with Legos, built structures and followed Lego pattern 

cards, had a Lego Science Scavenger Hunt, and even 

had frozen yogurt Lego bricks for snack.  The day flew 

by as our campers experienced this fun theme and 

enjoyed the beautifully sunny Wednesday.  We look 

forward to our next summer camp on Wednesday, June 

2nd with the theme of Jungle Adventure.  Enrollment for 

the 2021-22 school year continues with a few openings 

available for different classes.  Contact Amy Schultz in 

the preschool office at 913-780-6889 or 

preschool@bslcks.org for more details.  Tell your 

friends and neighbors because your word of mouth is 

our best advertisement! 

LHS SUMMER CAMP REGISTRATION 

Lutheran High School is sponsoring many Summer 

youth camps. To view the link and sign up go to: 

http://www.lhskc.com/activities___sports/2021_summer_c

amps. 
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CALENDAR: 

Sunday May 30  

 8:00am - Worship w/ Comm. & live streamed 

 9:30am – Education Hour live and streamed 

        10:45am – Worship w/ Communion 

        11:20am – Parking Lot Communion – gather for  

    concurrent communion w/ sanctuary 

 1:00pm – Music Prep and Recording until 3:00pm 

 3:30pm – Laudate Ringers until 4:15pm 

 6:00pm – Evening worship w/ communion 

Monday, May 31  Memorial Day 

        Church Office Closed 

Tuesday, June 1 

 9:30am – Organist Practice 

 6:30pm – Board of Elders 

Wednesday, June 2 

 6:30am – Men’s Bible Study until 7:30am 

 9:00am – Preschool Camp - Jungle Adventure 

 9:30am – Organist practice 

Thursday, June 3 

 9:30am – Women’s Bible Study (via Zoom) 

 7:00pm – Women’s Bible Study 

 7:30pm – Young Adults 

Saturday, June 5 

 8:30am – Altar Guild Prep until 9:30am 

Sunday, June 6 

 8:00am – Worship w/ Comm. & live streamed 

 9:30am – Education Hour & Live streamed 

        10:45am – Worship w/ Communion 

        11:20am – Parking Lot Communion – gather for 

    concurrent communion w/sanctuary 

 1:00pm – Music Prep and Recording until 3:00pm 

 3:30pm – Laudate Ringers 

 6:00pm – Evening worship w/ Communion 

 

Stewardship Corner 

We benefit a great deal from discipline.  Just as discipline 

benefits us when we eat right, exercise regularly, and save, 

we often benefit as stewards from our disciplined giving.  

God promises to bless us through our faithful and 

generous giving.  When we sow generously, we will reap 

generously (2 Corinthians 9:6).  Jesus said, “For with the 

measure you use, it will be measured back to you” (Luke 

6:38).  When we honor God with our tithes and offerings, 

God said that He will “pour 

down for [us] a blessing until 

there is no more need” 

(Malachi 3:10).  Jesus said, 

“It is more blessed to give 

than to receive” (Acts 20:35). 

 

Birthdays: 

May 30 Jim Teig, Carol Brandt, Karen Siegel, 

 Chris Clark, Mae Braden 

May 31 Patricia Heinicke, Emily Meier, Stephanie Gardner, 

 Caroline Stoll, Willamina Hefte 

June 1 Doug Lassman 

June 2 Cassandra Ledgerwood, Kristin Teply 

June 3 Paul Peterson, Shelly Claussen, Joshua Watt 

June 5 Logan Maack, Parker Wolgast, Conner Bader 

   

Anniversaries: 

May 30 Jerry & Regina Deke 

May 31 Nick & Danelle Wiederholt,  

 Mike & Vicki Wolgast 

 Danny & Charlotte Hundley 

June 2 Zach & Alaina Booth 

 David & Samantha Ronsick 

 Jerod & Shelby Waldman 

June 3 Frank & Jeanet Leurquin 

 Dan & Gina Raetzel 

 Matthew & Nicole Christensen 

 David & Debbie Seutter 

 John & Connie Koetting 

June 5 Todd & Carisa McMullen 

 David & Amber Goeglein 
 

Our Worship for 05-23-21 
 

8:00am 132 

10:45am 122 

6:00pm   14 

You-Tube streaming   45 

Total 313 
 

Offerings                                                         $23,054.00 

Sunday School                                                         51.00 
 

Sunday School Attendance (in person) 

Adults   41 

Children   79 
 

Trusting Hearts                                                 $3,209.00 
 

Offerings do not include any Electronic Contributions. 
 

GIVE YOURSELF FULLY TO THE  WORK OF THE 

LORD BECAUSE YOU CAN BE CONFIDENT YOUR 

WORK IS NOT IN VAIN. 

 

“Therefore, my dear brothers, stand firm. Let nothing 

move you.  Always give yourselves fully to the work of the 

Lord, because you know that your labor in the  

Lord is not in vain” (1 Corinthians 15:58). 

 


